
 
Ref.: No. 09 dated April 4,2021  

Canada Eurasia Russia 

Business Association (CERBA) 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

We invite you to participate as a partner in the international exhibition VOGEC 2021, which will 

be held on July 21-23, 2021 in virtual space. We suggest considering options below. 

 
Virtual Oil&Gas Exhibition + Conference - is an innovative platform in virtual space for 1 000+ 

representatives of the leading oil and gas suppliers, companies and industry media. Virtual reality 

format on VOGEC will allow to demonstrate digital copies of equipment (with the ability to 

demonstrate functionality), create virtual stands, schedule video meetings, conduct direct 

discussions and exchange business cards. “New technologies in subsoil use” Online Conference 

will be also held within the framework of the exhibition on July 22-23, 2021. 

 
VOGEC interactive platform allows to be present at the exhibition as a virtual avatar and fully 

interact with other participants using a computer or mobile phone. 

 
VOGEC is organized by Lincoln Company (Lincoln Solutions Ltd. and Lincoln Brown LLP) is a 

professional event team specialized in business events for the top 100 companies in Kazakhstan 

and has experience in major online events. 

 
Exhibition goal is to present the leading suppliers in oil and gas sector for the top 100 companies- 

subsoil users of CIS and far abroad countries in virtual space, share the best cases of introducing 

new technologies in subsoil use. 

 
"The most technological company" Nomination 

Among operators from different countries within the framework of the event will be held a 

nomination awarding the rank "The most technological company”. 

 
Exhibition departments and target audience: Geology, Production and processing, 

Transportation and storage, Digitalization and automation, Telecommunications, Construction, 

Specialized machinery, Health, safety, labor protection and ecology / HSSE, Energy, Oil and gas 

companies, associations, media and public sector. 



Exhibition options 

 Bronze Silver Gold Diamond 

Participation in the 
exhibition and conference 
(number of people) for 
customers and suppliers 

2 5 10 20 

Approximate stand size 5-8 m2 10-20 m2 30-40 m2 50-100 m2 

Number of displays for 
demonstration of video / 
presentations 

1 2 2 3 

3D model (s) of products 
based onelectronic 
drawings * 

Not 
provided 

Basic medium- 
sized model 
detailing (inside 
the stand) 

Basic large model 
detailing (inside or 
outside the stand) 

Advanced 
dynamic model 
detailing 

up to three 
exhibits (outside 
the stand) 

Mentions in all promotional 
materials - website, 
mailings,visuals, splash 
screens 

Website All promotional 
materials 

+ Profile section 
splash screens 

+ Cover of 
loading exhibition 
rooms and splash 
screens of all 
sections at the 
conference 

Online catalogue of oil and 
gassuppliers 

Text + 
visuals 

Text + visuals + Presentation + Video 

Virtual promotional staff - 
exchangebusiness cards, 
audio / video 
communication 

Business 
cards + 
Audio 

Business cards + 
Audio 

+ Video meetings + Video meetings 

Analytics and (contact) 
user dataon interaction 
with the stand 

Analytics Analytics + Contact details + Contact details 

Participation in networking 
sessionfor exhibitors, 
specialized exhibitors of 
the exhibition and online 
conference participants 

  + + 

Participation in networking 
sessionfor exhibitors, 
specialized exhibitors of 
the exhibition and online 
conference participants 

 1 optional section 
(10 min speech) 

1 optional section 
(20 min speech) 

2 optional 
sections and /or 
moderation (20 
min speech) 

Cost USD 1 500 2 500 5 000 12 500 

Cost for CERBA 
members 

1 200 2 000 4 000 10 000 

Exclusive placement at 
exhibition andconference in 
your product group 

   5 000 

 


